Coleen Chase
614 12th Street
Bellingham, WA 98225

February 5, 2025

Subject: Theodore Roosevelt National Park (TRNP) Federal Protection for Wild Horses

I am writing to submit testimony that | fully and strongly support and applaud the efforts to
legislate federal protection and humane, science-based conservation for the Theodore
Roosevelt National Park’s historic herd of wild horses.

Protecting our wild lands and iconic wild horses with respect, honor and dignity preserves an
important legacy that all Americans will treasure, and future generations will view with the
greatest of appreciation. When we work together to honor and protect what is wild and free, we
are protecting the fundamental principles of the United States of America.

Thank you for your efforts to protect our beloved wild horses of the TRNP,
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